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June 4, 2012

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Docket No. 12-133 - Tariff Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

Ryan P. Taylor
Regulatory Director, NH
770 Elm Street, 1st Floor
Manchester, NH 03101

On May 18, 2012, Northern New England Telephone Operations LLC d/b/a FairPoint Communications
— NNE and Northland Telephone Company of Maine, Inc. d/b/a FairPoint Communications filed for
effect June 1, 2012 tariff language changes consisting of:

NH PUC No. 1
Part Section Revision of Page
A 1 27

NH PUC No. 1
Section Revision of Page

4 8

On June 1, 2012, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission issued an approval of the above
stated revisions in Docket No. DT 12-133. Attached herein are final copies of the above referenced
tariff pages referencing Docket No. DT 12-133. Please return the copy of this filing marked “Receipt”
with your stamp of receipt.

~X~urs truly,
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Ryan P. Taylor
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cc: Office of Consumer Advocate


